MESQUITE SWD, INC.

PO Box 1479
CARLSBAD, NM 88220
575-628-0391

November 6, 2017

New Mexico Oil Conservation Division
Aftention: Mr. Phillip Goetze

1220 South St. Francis Drive

Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505

Re: Reguest for Permit Approval Extension
C-108 Authorization to Inject (Order SWD-1602)
Approved December 1, 2015
Uber East SWD #1
Township 23 South, Range 31 East, NM.P.M.
Section 24: 2345’ FSL & 660’ FEL
Eddy County, NM

Dear Mr. Goetze:

Mesquite SWD, Inc. respectfully requests administrative approval for a one year extension of the
approved C-108 authorization to inject for the above referenced well.

The drilling of this weli was postponed due to the drastic reduction in drilling in the area. With the
increased activity in the area, we would like to drill this well in the third or fourth quarter of 2018.

There have been no wells drilled within the area of review, nor any ownership or operator changes
requiring additional notice since the order was issued.

Please contact me at 575-914-1461 if you need further information.
Thank you for your consideration of this request.

Sincerely,

Melanie J. Wilson

Regulatory Analyst





